
 

-1- 

Corvette Expressions 3rd Edition 
Volume  159     December, 2019 

Officers for 2019 
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Howard Fink 
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Secretary 
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Treasurer: 
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Membership Coordinator: 
John Petrucci 
(petruccijohnj@aol.com) 
 
Sgt-at-Arms: 
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Greetings, and welcome to the December, 2019 issue of 
Corvette Expressions.  I hope everyone had a wonderful 
Thanksgiving! Larry and I spent the holiday down in 
Wildwood with our dog, Kallie, and our niece, Erica,  
who drove up from D.C. with her dog, Mads.  Here is a 
picture of the pups on the beach.   

 

 
 Last month, Dave S. organized a trip to the Simeone 
Automobile ,Museum, but I wasn’t able to get the pic-
tures in the newsletter in time for publication. Therefore, 
you can now see several great pics from that trip in this 
newsletter.      .      
 
Bill N. hosted a Dim Sum Breakfast at the West Lake 
Plum House Restaurant on November 17.  As always, 
there was a lot of great food!  
 
The Corvette Express holiday party is rapidly approach-
ing.  It is on Saturday, January 11, 5:30 to 9:30, at, the 
Vibe (Holiday Inn) in Hazlet.  The price is $65.00 per 
person, and the deadline for getting your payment in is 
January 2.  Bill Zide will be accepting money next week 
at the December meeting. If you want to attend the party, 
but are unable to pay at the meeting, please send a check 
to Bill Zide. If you do not have Bill’s address, contact 
me, and I will give it to you.   
 
The next meeting is Wednesday, December 4.  Bob  
Pinto will once again be collecting new, unwrapped toys 
for Toys for Tots.   See you then. 
 
 
Lisa Force 
Newsletter Editor 

Well this year certainly has flown by. It has 
been an honor and pleasure to serve our mem-
bers. I want to thank our executive committee 
members for all their time and efforts as they 
serve on the board; they make my job easier 
and possible. Their counsel and knowledge are 
essential. 
 
  
I want to thank John Petrucci for his years of 
dedicated service and for the phenomenal job 
he has done as Membership Coordinator for 
many, many years. As announced, he is step-
ping down from that position. John Hatfield 
has agreed to take that position on the board. 
  
 
I would also like to thank all our committee 
members for their outstanding work that make 
and keep our club so special. 
  
 
It is my wish that everyone enjoys the upcom-
ing holidays, and pray for health, joy, and hap-
piness  to all our members, their family and 
friends. 
 
 
Howard  Fink 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Speaking of pictures, if you would 
like to share any of your holiday 
pics, please email them to me at 
lforce26@gmail.com, and I will 
put them in the January newslet-
ter.  :-) 

mailto:lforce26@gmail.com
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                             Club Activities for 2019 -2020  
 
Activities' Committee Meeting 8/26/19; Howard and Joanna Fink,  Lisa and Larry Force, Lori Kane, John 
Murrell, Bill and Donna Nagle, Dave Schneiderman, Bill and Carol Zide.  Absent: Lynne Schneiderman, Al 
and Anita Quigley 
 

Sun. Dec. 15    Harold’s Deli - 1:00pm,    Bill Nagle 

Sat.  Dec. 21    A Christmas Carol @ Bergen PAC    

Sat.  Jan. 11     Club Holiday Party,  The Vibe, Hazlet,   5:30 - 9:30,    Lisa Force and Lori Kane        

Sun. Feb. 9    Rooney's Brunch, Lisa Force 
 
 
Sun. Mar. 15   Flames Brazilian Steakhouse, Belmar, Bill Nagle 
 
 
Sat., Jun. 20    CE Picnic - American Legion, George and Beverly T.   

 
                 Other activities and dates TBA. Subject to change. 
 
 
Please mark these dates on your calendar. Your Activities Committee has put together an amazing line-up of fun 
things to do, and we all look forward to your participation.  More information will follow as we approach each 
 date. Sign-up sheets will be available at upcoming meetings.  If you are unable to sign up at the meetings and  
want to attend, please contact the organizer or me.  Watch for emails with details and reminders regarding each  
activity.  Also, if you have signed up for an activity and cannot attend, please contact the organizer or me. 
 
 
Thank you, 
Bill Nagle  
Activities Chairperson    cell: 908-415-1248 
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    What’s happening... 

 

Our club had some big car show winners in September and November!  

Beginning with the Woodbridge Car Show, Ed Novatski won a trophy for 

first place C5 Stock, and Al Quigley won a trophy for third place C5 

Stock.   

 

At the Smithville Car Show, John Murrell won trophies in two catego-

ries: one for first place C7 Stock, and also best C7 Generation. Linda Fer-

nandez took home a trophy for second place C5 Modified.   

                                 Congratulations to all! 
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Simeone Auto Museum - October 26 
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*********************************************************** 

            Westlake Plum House Dim Sum Breakfast 
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      More Pictures from the Maryland Eastern Shore Trip 
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Wishing all Corvette Express 

Members a Joyous Holiday 

Season! If you have any holi-

day pictures you would like to 

share for the next newsletter, 

please email them to 

lforce26@gmail.com. 


